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Christopher Harrison

Subject: FW: App. Ref. 4/22/2251/DOC - Land South of Water Edge Close, Whitehaven. 
Discharge of Planning Conditions App.

Attachments: 21201-D700-ROAD_CONSTRUCTION_DETAILS-REV2.pdf; 21201-D200-
PROPOSED_DRAINAGE_PLAN-REV1.pdf

From: Elizabeth Sturman  
Sent: 11 July 2022 16:35 
To: Christopher Harrison <Christopher.Harrison@copeland.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: App. Ref. 4/22/2251/DOC - Land South of Water Edge Close, Whitehaven. Discharge of Planning 
Conditions App. 
 
CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Hi Christopher, 
  
Further to the below please see the attached in regards to the queries on ACO drains (note on shared drives filter 
drains have been detailed to pick this up. 
  
If you have any queries or require any further details required let me know. 
  
Kind Regards 
Elizabeth 
  

  

Elizabeth Sturman 
Technical Manager 
Rural Enterprise Centre | Redhills | Penrith | Cumbria | CA11 0DT 
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From: Elizabeth Sturman 
Sent: 11 July 2022 15:48 
To: Christopher Harrison <Christopher.Harrison@copeland.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: App. Ref. 4/22/2251/DOC - Land South of Water Edge Close, Whitehaven. Discharge of Planning 
Conditions App. 
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Hi Christopher, 
  
It appears there were a few documents missing so please see the attached as follows: 
  

 CCC Query Condition 6 – Construction Traffic Management Plan – attached as required. 
 CCC Query Condition 9 – Construction Phase Surface Water Management Plan – attached as required 
 Flood & Coastal Defence – Condition 7 - plan21108 02 rev P3 – attached as required, I can confirm that the 

works have commenced (works undertaken via Story Homes) and are due to complete by 12/08/22. 
 Flood & Coastal Defence – Condition 9 – Construction Phase Surface Water Management Plan – Attached as 

required. 
  
The only query I haven’t answered with the above is from CC in regards to the ACO drain as I need to liaise with the 
Consultant on this. Once I have received updates I will provide the updated information. 
  
If you have any queries on the above do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Kind Regards 
Elizabeth 
  

  

Elizabeth Sturman 
Technical Manager 

   

Rural Enterprise Centre | Redhills | Penrith | Cumbria | CA11 0DT    
  

  
   
   

 

                                                                                                                            

  

 

 

     

  

 


